
 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday, January 14, 2008 

 

 

Attn: Michael Bernstein 

 Denton Independent School District 

 

From: Daniel Belser 

 Henkels & McCoy, Inc. 

 

 

Henkels & McCoy would like to formally request a one year extension to our existing contract for 

engineering services with Denton Independent School District.  Our updated pricing for 

engineering services are as follows: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Belser 

Project Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

515 Huffines Drive  

Lewisville, Texas 75056 

(972)512-2900 • (972)512-2957 


